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(A DIVISION OF THE NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF GOVERNMENT EMPLOYEES)


IAEP R7-167 members,

Today, April 18th we had our 6th negotiations session with management.  We meet at the Federal Mediation and Conciliation Service (FMCS) office with a Federal Mediator.  We started out the day working on counter proposals to open economic items.  We were working on 401K, shift differentials, holidays, on call pay, and wages to name a few things.  We had discussions with management about the need to move forward and the seriousness of the need to get a deal done that is fair for the members and management.  Ultimately,  we are proud to say we were able to end the day with a Tentative Agreement.  The full details will be shared with everyone shortly as we button up the documents so they are easy to read.
The union was able to negotiate significant wage increases in most job classes in 2024, 2025-3%, 2026-2.5%.  We were able to get a new Advanced Paramedic job with a pay stipend.  We have many language updates including Drug policy and education/training.  We have increases in the tool allowance for the mechanics.
We as a negotiating team recognize that we were not able to secure everything that we were going after, we were able to secure some significant increases for the members and favorable language increases.  We will be asking you as a member to support the tentative agreement and vote yes when the time comes in the next few weeks.
If you have questions about this you can contact me at 612-670-8106 or bhopper@nage.org.  You may also reach out to any of the other negotiating team members.
Sincerely, 

Brett Hopper

IAEP R7-167, President

National Executive Board Member (IAEP/NAGE)
National Representative (IAEP)
IAEP Local 167

P.O. Box 490516 Blaine MN 55449-0516
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